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Comments: There will have been enough logging in our area with the current project in the Hemenway Forest. I

oppose this project. I am a neighbor owning approximately 29 acres near both trails. If this project goes forward, I

will plan to write to our federal representatives to intervene and seek any legal protection available to avert it.

 

I moved to New Hampshire to our second home to retire. Had I known that the government was planning to

disrupt the serenity of our environment for financial gain, I would have sold my property.

 

This is my neighborhood. I oppose this project and I oppose any other logging in the area of Tamworth,

Sandwich and Chocorua.


